LINOWES
AND IBLOCHERLLP

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

News

Dean Quoted in Frederick Post Article "City of Frederick Approves
Annexation Request that Would Bring Needed Industrial Land to Area"

Attorneys October 20, 2017

Bruce N. Dean

Bethesda  Annapolis  Frederick  Washington, D.C.  www.linowes-law.com




